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April 6, 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Uniondale Community and Staff: 

 

Earlier today, Governor Cuomo issued an Executive Order closing all schools through April 29, 

2020. Pursuant to that order, the Uniondale School District will be closed through April 29, 

2020. 

 

In addition, all June Regents exams have been cancelled by the NYS Board of Regents. We will 

continue to keep the community apprised of new information as it becomes available. 

 

Thank you, 
Dr. William K. Lloyd 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

 

CC: Board of Education 

        Central Administration 
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